
 
 

Document No. SFES00241216-00 

December 2024 

 

Dear valued customer, 

 

We hope that this letter finds you well. 

We would like to inform you that the arm cover on the Y-axis of our SCARA robot, 

YK400XE-4, will be changed. Please check the changes below. 

There will be no changes to the basic performance, installation dimensions or price of 

the robot as a result of this matter. The cover before the change will be handled as a 

repair part. 

 

We hope that you will continue to use our products. 

 
 
【Changes】 

●External shape 

・Without hollow shaft specification 

 

・With hollow shaft specification 



●Addition of hollow shaft (cap) specification 

 

 

【Change in order type】 
The “C: with through-cap” specification will be available for selection. 

 

【Change in date】 
From February 2025 

*Pre-change products may be mixed in the distribution process. 

 

 

 

If anything is unclear regarding this matter, or if you have any questions, please contact 

the following inquiry desk. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Yamaha Motor Co., Ltd. 

Robotics Operations, FA Section 

〈 Hollow shaft (cap) 〉 


